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I strongly clear cut logging in our state forests.  I am a carpenter and general 

contractor that works with wood on a daily basis and I believe that clear cut logging is 

not worth the devastation it causes to our forests.  Given the advances in engineered 

wood products we should abandon clear cutting and we should never cut another old 

growth tree down, ever! 


